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School Mass 
As Fr Stephen is away next week, 

Deacon Geoffrey and year 4 will lead a 

Liturgy of Word for the whole school. 

All welcome to attend at 9am. 
 

Sister Aquin 
Sr Aquin is back at home again and 

recovering. Please continue to keep her 

in your prayers and thoughts. 
 

SeaLife Art Installation 
The children are writing their pledges 

about the environment to be part of 

the new installation. We are looking 

forward to visiting when it is ready!  
 

Year 2 and 6 Tests 
Please keep our Yr 2 and 6 children in your 

thoughts over the next few weeks as they 

prepare to take their SATs tests. They will 

need plenty of sleep and relaxation over this 

time. 
 

Parking Meeting  
We had a very productive meeting with the 

councillors and traffic department last week – 

thank you to the 1 parent that did attend. The 

council are now taking further measures to 

ensure cars are not parked obstructively on 

Peartree Lane. 

 

Big Board Games Day 
The school council are organising a board games 

day for the NSPCC on Friday 

27th May. Children are asked to 

bring in a suggested donation of 

50p to enter jenga, twister, 

connect 4  or monopoly challenge 

where the winner will receive a 

prize. More information on the NSPCC website. 
 

 

A Message from Mrs Evans 
 
Thank you for all your generous donations 
to this worthwhile cause. We have now 
started to make up the backpacks ready to send out. It 
would be helpful to have some more towels if you 
have any to donate – 2nd hand is fine. 
 

Forest School Request 
Over the next few weeks, the 

children are going to build a 

'bug hotel' to encourage a 

wide variety of invertebrate 

species into our Forest School 

area. We already have some 

pallets for the main structure, but would 

appreciate any donations of cardboard tubes, 

spare straw (eg from pets but clean please!) 

bamboo poles and small pieces of wood, wood 

shavings etc.  If anyone has 4 breeze blocks 

they no longer require, these would be very 

welcome as a base for the bug hotel to stand 

on!  Thank you very much!  Mrs Gardiner  
 

Hot School Meals 
A reminder that all orders must be received by 

9am on Monday morning for the following week. 

Anything received after that will not be 

processed. 

 

Legal Drop-In  
Ruth Mills from Mustoe and Shorter will be 

running another drop-in session on Friday 13th 

May from 9-11am. 
 

Coats Needed 
As the weather is still so variable, please can 

children bring in coats every day just in case. 
 

Brownies Wanted! 
The 2nd Weymouth group have vacancies for 

girls aged 7-10. They meet on Wednesday 

evenings from 5.30-7pm. If you would like to 

know more, contact Lorna Charnock 

lorcharnock@sky.com 



     
 


